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Natalie Longmire, assistant professor of management, contributed an article to
AACSB Insights highlighting ways individuals can build stronger interpersonal skills,
an essential element in achieving success in the workplace.

To be great listeners, we must set a benevolent intention toward the other
person that prioritizes a sense of togetherness in the moment. Speakers
need to feel that they are being not only comprehended, but also
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validated and supported in what they are seeking to convey.

To read the article in its entirety, visit aacsb.edu:

https://www.aacsb.edu/insights/articles/2023/02/the-art-of-building-high-quality-
connections

 

 

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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